
 

 

WORKSHOP MEETING 
October 18, 2023 

 

 A Workshop meeting of the Board of Supervisors, Hanover Township, Northampton 

County, Pennsylvania was called to order by Chairman John N. Diacogiannis. at the Hanover 

Township Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pennsylvania, 18017 at 7:00 

P.M. 

 

 Present were Supervisors Prendeville, Lawless, Check, and Nagle, Public Works Director 

Marty Limpar, Township Treasurer Beth Bucko, Preschool Director Lisa Outcalt, Recreation 

Director Dante Terenzio and Township Manager John Finnigan 

 

 The Pledge of Allegiance was performed. 

 

 Mr. Finnigan noted the meeting was advertised.  

 

COURTESY OF THE FLOOR 

 No one wished to offer any comment. 

 

2024 BUDGET 

 Ms. Bucko provided insight into the 2024 Budget that was provided to the Board on 

September 29, 2023, and an updated version on October 17, 2023. 

 

 Mr. Limpar, Ms. Outcalt, Mr. Terenzio, and Mr. Finnigan provided additional details. 

  

 Mr. Telly Diacogiannis, Library Board Representative provided information on the 

library’s 2024 budget and their plans for a mini library at the Community Center.  

 

COURTESY OF THE FLOOR 

 It was noted that no one wished to offer any comment. 

 

 

 Upon motion of Mr. Nagle the Board adjourned 8:36 P.M. 

 

 

        Kimberly R. Lymanstall 

        Secretary/Assistant Treasurer 

  

  

  

  

 


